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Gdańsk, June 15, 2023 

GD.RPC.503.33.2023.AŁ 
    

NOTICE TO SKIPPERS no. 33/2023 

Pursuant to Art. 14 sec. 1(4) of the Act of July 20, 2017 – Water Law (Journal of Laws of 2021, item 2233  

as amended) and Art. 43 sec. 6 of the Act of December 21, 2000 on inland navigation (Journal of Laws of 2022,  

item 1097, as amended) The Regional Water Management Board in Gdańsk informs that:  

 

on June 20, 2023 from 10:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. on the Vistula River from 735+500 km (the road bridge named 

after Józef Piłsudski in Toruń) to 736+200 km (Port AZS), water exercises will be held under the code name 

"WISŁA 2023".  

Due to the above, for the duration of the exercises, a section of the shipping lane on the Vistula 

on the aforementioned section of the river will be closed. 

 

We kindly ask you to exercise considerable caution and comply with the regulations. 

Up-to-date notices to skippers are published on the website: https://gdansk.wody.gov.pl.   

 


